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ACCESS 2.0 Testing

This year’s testing window opens January 23, 2023 and closes March 2, 2023. Our team is 
beginning to complete the yearly training requirements for administering the assessment. 

Grant Funding

We have secured additional funding to support the Trojan Connection and Trojan Tots 
Preschool. The Whittenberger Foundation as well as the Idaho Community Foundation have 
been great supporters of our efforts thus far and continue to provide additional financial 
assistance.  We are thankful for all our funders and the generous donations of those within our 
community as we continue to watch both of these projects expand and flourish. 


